
THE CAPITAL BROADCASTING COMPANY 89 West Street Telephone 2639 ANNAPOLIS, MD. 

Ms,y 26, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your report on the reception from WNAV 
on May 14, 1949. I am happy to acknowledge receipt of the report and to 

verify same. 

Good luck in your search for new stations. 

Very truly yours, 

Paul C. Jo hers 
Chief Engineer. 


